April 23, 1945.

Miss Betty Scohultheis,
3863 Bast 659th St.,

Dear Miss Sehultheis:

mmwry}mppy‘boaend the last two issues of
the Jayhawk Rebounds to your brother, Prank, and we will
put his name on the mailing list for future issues.

I em glad you wrote me, giving Frank's address.
We are always happy to do this for our boys in the service.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach. '




